McLean President of UA Alumni

COLLEGE - Terry McLean '64, assistant manager of the Market Basket in Fairbanks, was elected president of the Fairbanks Chapter of the University of Alaska Alumni Association at a recent meeting.

The other new officers chosen at the session, at which plans were made for the Annual Alumni Banquet on May 14 in honor

TERRY McLEAN

of the 1971 graduates, are:

Andy Warwick, '66, an accountant and member of the legislature, vice president.

Mrs. Arthur (Grace) Schaibe '49, a lawyer, secretary.

Mrs. Jack (Pat) Babcock '64, a homemaker, treasurer.

Mrs. Joe (Rosie) Abel '60 was appointed chairman of the alumni office on the campus.

A highlight of the banquet will be the presentation of The Distinguished Alumni Award.